
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 13, 2016 

 

 

Bangladesh Association, Houston (BAH) 
13415 Renn Road 

Houston, Texas 77083 

 

Greetings, 
  
It is an honor to congratulate Bangladesh Association, Houston (BAH) on your 3

nd
 annual 

multicultural gala. This is an evening to celebrate the diversity of your membership and 

the many ways each person serves in the Houston area. 

 

Your commitment to promoting culture and engagement within the community is 

commendable.  The continued focus on service and volunteer development has made 

BAH an invaluable resource in Texas and abroad. Through the exchange of ideas in 

partnership with elected officials and community leaders, Bangladesh Association, 

Houston is a strong example of how an organization can make a significant impact in its 

community. 

 

Thank you again for your dedicated service to Houston and the state of Texas.  
  
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ted Cruz 
United States Senator 

 

 

 


